
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Robert G. Ortt

Senate Republican Leader Rob Ortt and Senator Patrick Gallivan

Send Letter to the Governor

ROBERT G. ORTT  July 29, 2022

ISSUE: UNEMPLOYMENT BENEFITS, COVID-19, SMALL BUSINESS 

Calling for ​​immediate action to protect businesses in New York State from surcharges related to

the billions of dollars in unemployment benefits paid to employees during the COVID-19

pandemic

A copy of the letter is attached above.
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